

KIDS 3D – FINAL TEST (OW3 U1-3)

A. VOCABULARY & GRAMMAR

I. Odd one out

- | | | | |
|------------------|-------------|---------------|-----------|
| 1. A. him | B. hers | C. theirs | D. mine |
| 2. A. generation | B. Pharmacy | C. restaurant | D. museum |

II. Choose the correct answer

3. Mark gets the train to the zoo. Maria _____. She walks.
A. do B. does C. don't D. doesn't
4. Richard rides his bike to the bakery.
A. His brother do, too. C. His brother don't, too.
B. His brother does, too. D. His brother doesn't, too.
5. A penguin can swim, ____ it can't fly.
A. but B. and
6. She will be ten years old ____ her next birthday.
A. on
B. at
C. in
D. for
7. Can you pass them to my brother and me, please?
A. we
B. us
C. them
D. our
8. We gave them _____ number. They give us _____.
A. our – theirs
B. ours – their
C. my – yours
D. mine – your

9. He _____ (not/ usually/ listen) to music after school.
- A. doesn't usually listen
 - B. usually doesn't listen
 - C. don't usually listen
 - D. usually don't listen
10. "Does Angela live in Liverpool?" – "Yes, she _____."
- A. does live
 - B. lives
 - C. is living
 - D. does
11. She wants to go to the She wants to see her favorite football team.
- A. stadium
 - B. swimming pool
 - C. zoo
 - D. shopping centre
12. It travels on water. It transports people and cars. What is this?
- A. scooter
 - B. sailing boat
 - C. train
 - D. ferry
13. You should and then park your bicycle.
- A. get on
 - B. coast downhill
 - C. get off
 - D. pedal uphill
14. I always of my pet after school
- A. feed
 - B. take care
 - C. have lunch
 - D. play
15. David _____ the grammar reference before his tests.

- A. often study
- B. often study
- C. often studies
- D. often studies

16. My father (watch) TV in the living room and My mom (cook) in the kitchen now

- A. is watching - cooks
- B. is watching - is cooking
- C. watches - cooks
- D. watches - is cooking

IV. Find the mistakes in these sentences

- 17. Our (A) grandparents always is (B) at (C) home in the evenings (D).
- 18. Anna gets (A) the bus to the shopping center (B). Rosa doens't (C), too.
- 19. Right now (A), I am (B) listening to music and (C) my children is playing (D) games.
- 20. My sister walks (A) to school, and (B) my brother rides (C) his bike to (D) school.

B. READING COMPREHENSION

I. True of False

Villa las Estrellas – A Town in Antarctica

What is your town like? Does it have a school? A post office? A hospital?

The town of Villa las Estrellas has those places, too, and it is in the continent of Antarctica! Antarctica is very cold, snowy and windy. People usually only live in Antarctica for the summer, but they live all year round in Villa las Estrellas. About 150 people live there in summer. About 70 people live there in winter. Nights are long in winter. The sun shines only four or five hours a day. The sun always shines in summer.

Villa las Estrellas has houses, a bank, a school, a hospital, small shops, a post office and a church. Lots of people come to visit. They like going to the post office and sending letters from Antarctica!

21. Villa las Estrellas has a bank and a school.
22. About 150 people live in Villa las Estrellas in winter.
23. The night is very long in Antarctica in summer.
24. People like to visit Villa las Estrellas.
25. You can send a letter from Antarctica.

II. Read the text and choose the best answer

I am Ayhan. I am Turkish but English is an important language for me because I want to be a pilot. My father says pilots speak English when they use planes. I learn English in my school and it is fantastic. Our English teacher teaches us difficult things and he gives us much homework to study at home. But it is never boring. We learn new words every week and we do a lot of interesting activities in our English lessons. We usually speak English in our lessons. When I want to say something, I speak English. It is a little hard but very good for me.

After lessons we often do sports or watch films at school, and at weekends I sometimes go to interesting places with other students. I love my school and my friends.

26. Why is English very important for Ayhan?

- A. Because he wants to be a pilot.
- B. Because he doesn't like English.
- C. Because his father is English.
- D. Because he wants to go to America.

27. Where does Ayhan learn English?

- A. At home.
- B. On TV.
- C. In school.
- D. On a plane.

28. What does Ayhan usually do after lessons?

- A. He plays computer games
- B. He does sports or watches films.
- C. He has a shower.
- D. He eats pizza.

29. Which one is NOT true according to the text?

- A. Ayhan speak English in English lessons.
- B. Ayhan's English teacher gives much homework.
- C. Ayhan wants to be a pilot.
- D. Ayhan doesn't like English lessons.

30. Which one is NOT mentioned in the text?

- A. Pilots speak English when they use planes.
- B. They do interesting activities in English lessons.
- C. Ayhan's father is an engineer.
- D. They learn new words every week.

C. WRITING (10 points)

I. Fill in the gaps

31. Mark _____ (not/eat) bread in the mornings.

32. _____ (usually/ she/ exercise) every morning? – Yes, she _____.

33. Jenny ____ (live) with his parents, but right now she ____ (stay) with me for a few days.
34. Where ____ (Jane/ be) now? – She ____ (plant) the flowers in the garden.

II. Order the words

35. skateboard / the / to / rides / My / sister / her / park.

36. supermarket/ does/ the/ How often/ to/ your mother/ go/?

37. to/ the/ goes to/ She/ shopping center/ new/ buy/ shoes.

38. the/ loves/ around/ She/ world/ traveling.

III. Rewrite these sentences

39. I don't like pedaling uphill. I like coasting downhill.

→ I like coasting downhill, but _____.

40. My father usually drives to work.

→ My father usually goes _____.